
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with the joy of the holiday season. As we 

approach the festive time of year, we are excited to extend an invitation to you for 

our upcoming Christmas Crafternoon on Friday 15th December. The event will 

begin at 2.15pm. 

 

The Christmas Crafternoon promises to be an afternoon of creativity and celebration. 

We have planned a carousel of festive craft activities that both children and parents 

can enjoy together. There will be something for everyone to create and take home as 

a cherished memento of this special day. A selection of festive refreshments will also 

be on offer throughout the afternoon.  

 

We encourage you to join in the fun, fostering a sense of community and togetherness 

during this magical season. This event provides a wonderful opportunity for families 

to spend quality time together, and create lasting memories. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Miss Jowett and Miss Dalby 

 

 


